July &, 1983

irs. Florence Ciakerian

Araenian Cultural Assoc. of Hew texico
1512 Alvarado Dr. id.E,

Albuguerque, Kew itexico 8771y

Dear Mrs, Chakerian:

Please inform the Armenian Cultural Association of Hew Mexico that
the listing of their donation in the Primate's 20th Anniversary Program
Booklet was omitted due tu the fact that it was received after the
printer's deadline date similar to many others.

He regret this unavoidable occurrence, but please be assured that The
Primate has been made aware of all the donors and appreciates their kind
and generous support.

We thank you for your understanding in this matter and intend to
print the nasmes of all contributors to this worthwhile cause in the Bema
publication at the end of this year.

Kespectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson
Executive Director
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